
My name is Matthew Madairy and I am running for the position of Baltimore County Federation 
of Public Employees Area 3 (911 Center) Vice President. I have worked at the 911 Center for 8 years and 
been a member of the Union since 2013. In this time, I have worked closely with other members of the 
BCFPE Executive Board and held poignant discussions with them to learn as much as I can about the 
inner workings of the Union and County alike. While having experience is essential to any elected 
position, there is also a level of energy that is required to fully perform at the service of our members.  

As a married father of one (soon to be two), I understand commitment and the issues that face 
our employees who have families. Having a personal stake in these affairs, I am obligated to do 
everything in my power to prevent negative changes that will affect our families. I have a passion for 
thoroughly understanding policies, procedures, memorandums, and contracts. This passion helps to 
ensure fair and equitable treatment for all people who are subject to these documents. I am not 
intimidated by asking tough questions to explore the entirety of a given issue, while doing so with tact 
and finesse.  

It is extremely important that all union members vote in this upcoming election. This election 
will decide how your future looks as a Baltimore County employee. Your voice and your vote MATTers. 


